
 

Circular No #073/GEN                                                                                   18.11.2024 

  
To, 
All Member Industries of DCCIA Pune.           
 

Subject: - DCCIA Office closed on 20th November on account 
of Assembly Elections Maharashtra State.  
 
Dear Members,  
 
We wish to inform you the office of DCCIA will remain closed on 20th November’ 
2024 on account of Assembly Elections Maharashtra State. 
 
With Regards  
 
For Deccan Chamber of Commerce Industries and Agriculture Pune.  
 
Abhishek Sathe 
Senior Manager – Administration & Business Development. 
Deccan Chamber of Commerce Industries & Agriculture Pune. 
Mobile No.8956918543  
Land Line No. 8956918542 
Email: gm@dcciapune.org 
Web: www.dcciapune.org 
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